Angela Foster

06/199

From: Sent: Eric Hardwick

To:

15 May 2018 17:14

Subject:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT Re: Rail Crossing of A.21

Dear Angela,

Thankyou for your kind reply.

My address is

Best wishes,

Eric.



Eric Hardwick M.B.E. Race director 35th Hastings Half Marathon Sunday 24th March 2019 enter now at www.hastings-half.co.uk



On 15/05/2018 11:10, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT wrote:

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your letter as a formal objection to the proposal, I would be grateful if you would furnish us with a full postal address.

Kind regards,

Angela Foster

Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department for Transport Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: Eric Hardwick [mailton Sent: 15 May 2018 09:07

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT < TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>

Subject: Rail Crossing of A.21

Dear Sirs,

I Strongly Object to the above project to put a rail crossing over the A.21

Already named the 'Snail Trail' for many years, this road is a lifeline for Hastings, and something like this that would dramatically slow the route down is UNACCEPTABLE.

If the Rail people want to do it, make them tunnel under the road, as it is wrong to make the rest of the population suffer for such a minority of Rail users.

Please do not allow this to happen, as this would Kill Hastings to the World.

Yours sincerely,

Eric Hardwick M.B.E.



Eric Hardwick M.B.E. Race director 35th Hastings Half Marathon Sunday 24th March 2019 enter now at www.hastings-half.co.uk



The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error, please let us know by return e-mail and then delete it immediately, without printing or passing it on to anybody else.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications and for other lawful purposes.

Angela Foster

From:

Eric Hardwick

Sent:

15 May 2018 09:07

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

Rail Crossing of A.21

Dear Sirs,

I Strongly Object to the above project to put a rail crossing over the A.21

Already named the 'Snail Trail' for many years, this road is a lifeline for Hastings, and something like this that would dramatically slow the route down is UNACCEPTABLE.

If the Rail people want to do it, make them tunnel under the road, as it is wrong to make the rest of the population suffer for such a minority of Rail users.

Please do not allow this to happen, as this would Kill Hastings to the World.

Yours sincerely,

Eric Hardwick M.B.E.

Get address



Eric Hardwick M.B.E. Race director 35th Hastings Half Marathon Sunday 24th March 2019 enter now at www.hastings-half.co.uk

